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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 2:45 PM 
To: Docl<eting 
Subject: Docl<eting 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/16/2012 

Re: Roy Wahlenmaier 
8525 Windy Hollow Rd 

Johnstown, OH 43031 

Docketing Case No.: 11-346-EL-SSO 

Notes: 
>We've heard little about AEP's new rate proposal - that it would mean a 
slightly higher increase to average home owners and a significant reduction to 
businesses (compared to the plan passed Dec 2011). We heard no mention of how 
this will affect owners of all-electric homes. Like businesses we saw a 30% 
increase on our Jan, Feb, and March bills. I believe this was mostly due to the 
change in the base-generation rate; previously AEP charged it base-generation 
rate for only the first 800 kwh of usage during the cold-weather months; after 
the Dec 2011 rate went into practice the base-generation rate is the same for 
all usage levels. Our all electric home used 4000 kwh during the past mild 
January and our thermostat is set at 66 degrees. Has this change to the 
base-generation rate been removed from the new proposal? If not, it needs to be. 
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